
We  respectfully urge the  Essential Services Commission to revise its Draft  Determination 

for budget postponement in respect of the scheme and  accept the scheme budget as contained in 
SGW,s WaterPlan III for 2013 - 18 to  enable the Loch , Nyora and Poowong WWTF to be 
constructed and functional  without futher delay. 

  

yours sincerly 

  

Tom and Loris Moss 


